

CARBONE, Mr. and Mrs. John and Sherry (nee Schwarz) of Brampton are pleased to announce the birth of their son Jordon Nicholas, weighing 9 lbs. 1 oz at Brampton Peel Memorial Hospital on August 24, 1991 at 1:58 a.m. Proud grandparents are Nick and Cescedia Carbone, Elmer and Sharon Schwarz. Much earned thanks to our special coach Lon.



McGRATH, Mr and Mrs. Frank and Astrid (nee Bernhardt) of Milton are thrilled to announce the birth of their son Michael John William, weighing 7 lbs. 7 oz at Credit Valley Hospital on August 23, 1991 at 11:58 p.m. Proud grandparents are John and Helen McGrath, Horst and Irma Bernhardt Special thanks to Dr. Gysler, Kim Perrin and the staff at Credit Valley Hospital



OH MY WORD THIS GIRLS THE THIRD

EASTWAY: Nancy (nee Bickers), Gord, Sarah and Jordan welcome: Courtney Taylor to our family. She was born on August 22, 1991, weighing 7 lbs. 5% oz. Proud grandparents are Fred and Olga Bickers of Milton, William Eastway of Newmarket. Dads thanks to Dr. Simms and Dr. Bruin for letting me finally see #3, and the great staff at Humber Memorial Hospital.



MORGAN, Mr. and Mrs. Terry and Lesley (nee Donald) of Milton are pleased to announce the birth of their daughter Amanda Marie Morgan, weighing 8 lbs. 0 oz. at Milton District Hospital on August 1, 1991. Proud grandparents are Mrs. M. Morgan, Etobicoke, John and Elleen Donald, Milton and Brenda Donald; Newmarket. Special thanks to Dr. J. Boxall and Milton District Hospital OBS staff.

YOHKE, Mr. and Mrs. Mark and Jean (nee Potter) of Milton are pleased to announce the birth of their son Eric William at Milton District Hospital on August 8, 1991 Proud grandparents are Ron and Phyllis Potter of Milton and George Yorke of Milton. First great-grandchild for Shel and Grace Featherstone of Milton. Special thanks to Dr. Chan, Dr. Nicholson, the wonderful OBS nurses at Milton District Hospital and the nursery staff at Joseph Brant Memorial Hospital in Burlington.



TRISCHLER, Mike and Jennifer (near lawes) are pleased to announce the birth of their 2nd child Rebecca Candy weighing 8 lbs. 1 oz. Born at Milton District Hospital on August 25, 1991. A little sister for Stephanie and another grandaughter for Eileen Hawes and Rosa Trischler. Special thanks to Dr. G., Hunter and Dr. Koslowski and all the nurses on the OB staff.



WALLACE

Jennifer is pleased to announce the birth of her baby sister Jessica. Proud parents are Pam and Ben Wallace of Milton. Jessica was born on August 8, 1991 at Mount Sinai Hospital weighing 8 lbs 2 oz



YORKE, Mr. and Mrs. Mack and Jean (nee Potter) of Milton are pleased to announce the birth of their son Eric William at Milton District Hospital on August 8, 1991. Proud grandparents are Bogsand Phyllis Potter of Milton and George Yorke of Milton. First great-grandchild for Shell and Grace Featherstone of Milton. Special thanks to Dr. Chan, Dr. Nicholson, the wonderful OBS nurses at Milton District Hospital and the nursery staff at Joseph Brant Memorial Hospital in Byrlington.



BREAK, Bob and Sue Break of Rockwood are thrilled to announce the birth of their son Richard David, weighing 6 lbs. 10% oz. at 7.10 a.m., Monday, August 12, 1991 at Credit Valley Hospital, Mississauga. A little brother for RJ. Proud grandparents are Ian and Donna Break of Hornby and Joseph and Lorraine Chicoyne of Mississauga. Second great-grandson for Vida Hamilton and 3rd for Roy and Isabell Break.

BANAS, Mr and Mrs Hal and Amy of Milton are thrilled to announce the birth of their daughter Kailey Damara, weighing 8 lbs. 2 oz at Milton District Hospital on Tuesday, July 30, 1991 at 9:12 p.m. Proud sister Jessica has welcomed her with open arms. We extend special thanks to Dr. Suppal, Dr. G. Hunter, Dr. I. Hunter and all the terrific nurses in OBS.

COWAN - Michael and Gregory are pleased to announce the arrival of their brother Erle, Donald. He finally appeared July 30th, 1991, weighing in at a whopping 10 lbs. 7 ozs. Mother Karen and Father Don are doing fine. Proud grandparents Ross & Anita Cowan of Dundas, Ontario and Joan Annis of Mississauga. Thanks to 3rd floor staff of Mississauga Hospital. Special hello to Nurse Lisal



DERIKX, Paul and Klm (nee Dodds) of Hornby, are pleased to announce the birth of their daughter Kortney Meaghan, weighing 8 lbs. 4 oz. at Milton District Hospital on August 3, 1991. Proud grandparents are Ted and Yvette Derikx of Hornby and Dave and Betty Lou Cummings of Guelph. A new baby sister for Karlene. A special thank you to Dr. Aikenhead and to the nurses in Obstetrics of Milton District Hospital.



MARRINUZZO, Mr. and Mrs. Walter and Nadia (nee Giangrande) of Milton are pleased to announce the birth of their son Dylan Paul, weighing 8 lb. 15 oz at Milton District Hospital on August 23, 1991 at 7:18 a.m. Proud grandparents and third grandchild of Umberto and Alba Giangrande and first grandchild to Lucio and Vittoria Marinuzzo. A special thanks to Dr. L. Robinson, Dr. Aikenhead, Dr. Suppal, also to the super nurses in OBS.



McCALLUM, John and Edwina (nee Hanley) proudly announce the safe arrival of their daughter, Kalleigh Sarah, on Thursday, August 15th, 1991, at 12:45 p.m., weighing 7 lbs. 2 ozs., at Ajax and Pickering Hospital. Proud grandparents, John & Chris Hanley of Milton and Bernice McCallum of Scarborough.



ROBERTSON, William and Liane (nee Middleton) are delighted to announce the safe arrival of their daughter Cailey Anne, 8 lbs. 6 oz. at Oakville Trafalgar Hospital on Sunday, August 4, 1991. First grandchild for Nataline Middleton of Oakville, Lynn Mullen of Walkerton and William Robertson of VanKleekhill. Happy great-grandparents are John and Eugenia Kuflikowski of Etobicoke and Jack and Elaine Kennedy of Walkerton. Special thanks to Dr. Richmond-Peck, Dr. Butt and the nursing staff at O.T.M.H. We did it!

WOOD, Mr. and Mrs. David and Susan (nee Chyc) of Milton are pleased to announce the birth of their daughter Karlssa Anne, weighing 7 lbs. 14 oz. at Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital on August 24, 1991. A sister for Sarah. Proud grandparents are Margaret Wood and Henry and Janet Chyc. Special thanks to Dr. K. Graber, Nurse Ruth and Mom C.

HILL, Cindy and John are pleased to announce the birth of their son Dillon Jacob Richard, weighing 6 lbs. 9 oz. at Milton District Hospital on August 14, 1991 at 8:50 p.m. Special thanks to Dr. Glen Hunter, Kim Howden, Nicol Reimann and OBS staff.



LIIMA, Mr. and Mrs. Erik and Angela (nee Jacobs) of Milton are pleased to announce the birth of their daughter Kimberly Anne, weighing 6 lbs. 2 oz. at Milton District Hospital on Friday, August 16, 1991 at 2:12 a.m. Special thanks to Dr. Boxall and the O.B. staff for the wonderful care we received.



STOKES, Mr. and Mrs. Mike and Jacqui (nee Keyworth) of Milton are pleased to announce the birth of their son Cody John Brian, weighing 8 lbs. 8 oz. at Milton District Hospital on August 6, 1991. Proud first time grandparents are John and Carolyn Keyworth of Campbellville and six time grandparents Jack and Hazel Stokes of Campbellville. Special thanks to Dr. Peers, Dr. 1. Hunter and the wonderful OBS nurses at Milton District Hospital.



CAPOBIANCO, Mr. and Mrs. James and Astrid (nee Van Lingen) of Milton are pleased to announce the birth of their daughter Mellass Michelle, at Milton District Hospital on August 19, 1991 at 8:20 p.m. Proud grandparents and sixth grandchild for Donato and filomena Capobianco and fourth grandchild for Tony and Nel Van Lingen. Special thanks to Dr. Suppal, Dr. Schachter and also the super nurses in OBS.



WILSON (McKINNON), Jim and Jane proudly announce the blessed birth of their daughter. Jessica Ruth Norma Wilson, Monday, October 7th at 11:07 p.m., weighing 10 lbs. 5% oz. Proud grandparents are Cameron Wilson of Guelph, and Archie and Ruth McKinnon of Milton. Sixteenth great-grandchild for Nellie McKinnon of Milton. A very special thanks to Dr. Clark, Wilma, Dr. Brix, Dr. Belyea and all the fourth floor nurses at the Guelph General Hospital.

HOPKINS, Bill and Sandra (nee Green) of Milton are pleased to announce the birth of their son Michael William, weighing 8 lb. 2 oz. at Milton District Hospital on August 13, 1991, Proud grandparents are Evelyn and Charlie Green of Brampton and Doug and Marg Hopkins of Milton. Great-grandparents are Bessie Mawhiney of Milton and Lloyd and Josie Hopkins of Kitchener. Special thanks to Dr. G. Hunter, Dr. Suppal and all the great OBS nurses at Milton District Hospital.



KUZNIECOW - Mr. & Mrs. Yvonne & Walter are pleased to announce the birth of their son Andrew Nicholas, weighing 7 lbs. 9 ozs. at Milton District Hospital on September 17, 1991.